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BY EMAIL ONLY  
 
Deputy Mick Barry 
Dáil Éireann 
Leinster House 
Kildare Street 
Dublin 2 
Email:  
 
Date: 29 January 2021 
 
PQ3232/21 (86) To ask the Minister for Health if he is considering lengthening the time between 
the administration of first and second doses of a vaccine (details supplied) or other Covid-19 
vaccines; the consultation that has been had with the manufacturers; if the lengthening of time 
has been endorsed by the manufacturers; and if he will make a statement on the matter   Pfizer 
BioNtech 
 
Dear Deputy Barry 
 
Thank you for your question. The interval delivery for the Pfizer BioNtech vaccine between the first 
and second dose 21 – 28 days. This is based on guidance from the WHO and the National 
Immunisation Advisory Committee. 
 
I hope this provides you with assistance,  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
________________________ 
Sharon Hayden 
General Manager 
Office of the CCO 
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